
December 1, 2021

9200 Basil Court
Largo, MD 20774

THE BOARD OF LICENSE COMMISSIONERS MET IN ADMINISTRATIVE VOTING 
SESSION:

PRESENT:
Daphne Turpin Forbes, Chairman
Armando Camacho, Vice Chairman
Tammy Sparkman, Commissioner
Tammy Norman, Commissioner
Dennis Smith, Commissioner
Jason Deloach, Esquire, Counsel
Terence Sheppard, Director
Patricia Bell, Administrative Manager
Robert Clark, Chief Liquor Inspector
Cristian Mendoza, Deputy Chief Liquor Inspector
Johnny Toles, Deputy Chief Liquor Inspector
Leonard Vauss, Administrative Assistant
Keyanna Little, Administrative Aide
Katrice James, Administrative Aide

In the matter of t/a Rincon Escondido Deli Bar & Restaurant see letter dated November 10, 
2021, informing the Board on the addition add on location of the property of the restaurant and 
address is 5701 Columbia Park Road, Unit A, Cheverly Maryland 20785. The establishment is asking
to use it for restaurant and bar purposes.
The Commissioners voted by unanimous consent to table the request.  The Board noted that a Use 
and Occupancy Permit (U&O) for the addition needs to be provided before your request can be 
considered.  Upon receipt of the U&O, you may resubmit your request for Board consideration.

In the matter of t/a Toucan Taco see letter dated November 15, 2021, regarding to remove Mr. 
Brent Reeves from the liquor license. 
The Commissioners voted by unanimous consent to approve the removal of Mr. Brent Reeves from 
the liquor license. 

In the matter of t/a Alegria Food Court, see letter dated November 18, 2021, regarding a request
to approve temporary closing of the establishment due to renovation and will re-open the third week 
of December.
The Commissioners voted by unanimous consent to approve temporary closing of the establishment 
due to renovation and will re-open the third week of December.

In the matter of t/a 4 Corners Wine and Spirits, see letter dated November 23, 2021, regarding a
request to approve a trade name change to La Licoreria Wine and Spirits.
The Commissioners voted by unanimous consent to approve a trade name change to La Licoreria
Wine and Spirits.

In the matter of t/a Sonesta Select Greenbelt, see letter dated November 29, 2021, regarding a 
request to approve an additional three months to effectuate the license by February 28, 2022.
The Commissioners voted by unanimous consent to approve an additional three months to effectuate 
the license by February 28, 2022.
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Discussion regarding Corkage Application Fee.  The Commissioners discussed having licensees 
complete an application for tracking purposes.

       Scheduled Meetings:
a. December 28, 2021 @ 10:00 a.m.
b. January 5, 2022 @ 7:00 p.m.
c. January 25, 2022 @10:00 a.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Keyanna Little
Administrative Aide




